The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians
of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking
to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

From: Llyan Smith <lsmith@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 22 October 2019 3:25 PMm

To: Haydon Murdoch <Haydon.Murdoch@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Murray River 24 Lane - PP_2016_MRIVE_004 - lapses on today
Good afternoon Haydon,

Apologies for the delayed response- | was not in the office yesterday.

As per our phone call, Council hereby requests a 3 month extension of time to complete the Gateway determination. A
request to make the LEP will follow in the coming days.

Kindly advise the outcome of this extension request by return email at your earliest convenience.

Cheers




